
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th October 2018 

 

 
  

NOTIFICATION:  DSB UAT and PRODUCTION Holiday Operation Schedule 
 

 

Audience: All DSB Users 

The purpose of this note is to inform DSB users of the DSB’s hours of operation during the upcoming holiday period. Please note that this schedule will apply for each of 

the DSB UAT and DSB PRODUCTION environments. 

 

Notification details:  

 
The DSB Technical Support team will be available during these times. 
 
Availability over year end: 
The DSB UAT and PRODUCTION environments will be available as normal on 

• 25th December 2018 

• 26th December 2018   

• 1st January 2019 
 
 

Please note that no action required at your end as this is an advance notification so that you can prepare accordingly 

 

Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues 
As defined in the DSB Privacy Policy, you are receiving this notification because you are a user of the DSB or have asked to be kept informed of changes. If you do not wish to receive this type of email please click here to unsubscribe. 
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